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If practice chooses to remove the In
Network discount because they reside in a
state the has Non-covered Services,
change the discount to zero (0) 

Non-Covered Services
States that are not required to charge contracted rates for Orthodontic Services.

*Note* It is the Practice's responsibility to know if they are part of non-covered service states and
to manually remove the discount if they elect not to honor the contracted rate for those patients 

Individual states have enacted legislation that impacts
network contracts. These state laws prevent dental
programs from requiring participating dentists to charge
their contracted rate for services not covered by the plan.
Prior to the passage of these individual state laws, all
contracted dentists were required to charge the amount
listed on their fee schedule for all services received by a
plan participant including those not covered under a
patient's dental plan.

If the contract provider is in one of the following states,
they are not required to charge their contracted rate for
services not covered for any circumstance by the
patient's dental plan.
AL, AK, AZ, AR, CA, CO, CT, FL, GA, ID, IL, IN, IA, KS, KY,
LA, MD, MN, MS, MO, MT, NE, NV, NH, NM, NJ, NC, ND,
OK, OR, PA, RI, SD, TN, TX, UT, VT, VA, WA, WV, WI, WY

             0.00
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